
 

PRESS RELEASE 
November 5, 2020 

 
Crab Season 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – Crab season begins Saturday, November 7, 2020, and the 
Pacifica Municipal Pier will be opened at 4:00 AM, per normal hours of operation. A fishing license is not 
required for crabbing from the Pier. Please check with the local bait shops for additional rules and 
regulations. 
 
Public Works staff are in the process of refreshing COVID-19 and Rules and Regulations signage on the 
Pier. Visitors, please remember to: 

• WEAR A MASK - Everyone 2 years and older should wear a mask covering their mouth and nose. 
• MAINTAIN DISTANCE - Maintain physical distance of 6 feet between individuals from different 

households. 
• WASH HANDS - Wash or sanitize your hands. 

 
 
The Pacifica Municipal Pier closes from 10:00 PM to 4:00 AM daily. As a reminder, the following are not 
allowed on the Pier: 

• Alcohol 
• Smoking 
• Biking 
• Overhead casting 
• Dogs, except service dogs 
• Glass containers 

 
 
 
Staff Contact:  
Lisa Petersen 
Director – Public Works 
(650) 738-3760 
petersenl@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
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